HIGH HOLIDAY BABYSITTING FORM

The Sisterhood will be providing High Holiday babysitting. This service is
available for children ages infant through second grade.

CHILDREN YOUNGER THAN THIRD GRADE WILL NOT BE ADMITTED TO THE
ADULT SERVICE.

Please indicate the service(s) needed, including the Family last name.

Family’s phone number: ( )

Child’s name Child’s Age Rosh Hashanah Yom Kippur
9:30 AM 9:30 AM
September 9, 2010 | September 18, 2010

The cost of the child care is $10 per child per service if registered by August
18th. After that date registrants will be charged $15 per child per service.

Please send a check (payable to Etz Chaim Sisterhood) along with this form to
the synagogue office.

Please call Shannon Chejfec or go to the synagogue website for more
information.

Space will be available on a first come, first served basis, and may be full
before September 1st.

Print out this form, fill it in and send with your payment
Sisterhood cannot accept credit card payments




